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NHA Welcomes all Students and Parents to the 2017-2018 School Year! 

In This Issue: 

 Head of School’s Welcome 

Letter 

 Quote from Dr. Rob  

 NHA Mission/Vision and 

Values 

Important dates: 

September 18: Student Council 
elections 

September 20: club leader elec-
tions 

“ Parents often ask, 

„What is the best thing 

we can do to increase 

the likelihood that our 

children will be able to 

attend a great college and then be successful 

as adults?”‟  I always respond …..encourage  

them and make sure they read, read, read, 

read.”  

-Rob Leveillee, Ph D. Superintendent, NHA 

Message from the Head of School, Mr. Kyle 

Adams: 

 

Hello everyone, and welcome to the 2017-2018 school 

year at NHA! It is great to see all of our returning stu-

dents and faculty, and it is also so nice to see all of the 

new faces in our hallways. We have a lot of work to do 

this year, and I know that we are all going to give our 

best effort everyday to make sure that 

this is a productive and successful 

school year! 

 

NHA...Our Vision  & Values 

       Mission Statement 

We at NHA mentor intellectual curiosity and creativi-

ty by fostering responsibility and cultural awareness 

necessary for our students to become versatile, criti-

cal thinkers. 

Core Values 

Creativity 

Diligence 

Cooperation 

Honesty 

Integrity 

Compassion 

Wisdom 

Responsibility 

Loyalty 

Tolerance 

Respect 

Perseverance 
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